Shropshire Safeguarding Community Partnership



BUSINESS UNIT NEWSLETTER – 23RD APRIL 2020

NEW NAME, NEW STRUCTURE, NEW PRIORITIES

On 1st April, Shropshire Safeguarding Partnership met and agreed the new name of the Partnership, the new structure and the strategic priorities for the next three years.

The Partnership is now called the Shropshire Safeguarding Community Partnership (SSCP).

Things will be different but this is a great opportunity for you all to come together to make Shropshire a safer place to live, work and grow up in. The diagram below describes what the structure will look like.



SSCP BUSINESS UNIT

Safeguarding Business

Partner:

Sarah Hollinshead-Bland

Independent Chair:

Ivan Powell

Development Officers:

Emma Harding

Lisa Charles

Inter-agency Training

Coordinator:

Corinne Chidley

Administrators:

Ben Leach

Sarah Chidlow

Tracey Bowen

EMAIL

SSPBusinessunit@shropshire.

gov.uk

WEBSITES

http://www.safeguardingshropshireschildren.org.uk/

http://www.keepingadultss afeinshropshire.org.uk/

https://shropshire.gov.uk/c rime-and-communitysafety/ Over the next few months, the Business Unit will be reviewing the SSCP Constitution and Executive Group Terms of Reference and will work with the SSCP and the Executive Group to implement the new structure. The Business Unit will also be working to update the new Partnership title and logo across all our business including our websites, email addresses, the multi-agency safeguarding training booking system, Polices and Procedures, etc.

Hopefully we will be fully up and running from September but if the impact of COVID 19 prevents that, the Business Unit will be in touch with everyone.

The new leadership team for SSCP is made up of; Shropshire Fire and Rescue Service, West Mercia Probation Service, West Mercia Police, Shropshire Clinical Commissioning Group and Shropshire Council.

COVID-19 PARTNERSHIP MEETINGS

SSCP are meeting regularly to ensure our statutory duties about keeping people safe are continuing effectively. This meeting sits as a workstream of the Communities group under our Emergency Planning arrangements to tackle COVID 19. It provides partners with an opportunity to escalate issues that compromise our ability to continue our essential safeguarding activity where they have not been resolved using normal escalation processes.

COVID-19 INFORMATION

Visit our websites for information and resources on safeguarding issues and responses during the COVID-19 Pandemic



Adult Safeguarding Resources

Children's Safeguarding Resources